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Name Stage Update/Milestone 
 
École Banting Middle 
 

Construction The building is under construction. Interior drywall is being installed.   

 
Centennial Secondary  
 

Phase 1 
Complete 

 
Demolition of the old school is well underway. Plans for the turf field are 
being developed.  
 

Irvine Elementary Design  
Ministry of Education has approved funding for the seismic replacement of 
the school. Design is underway.  

 
Minnekhada Middle 
 

Construction 
SD43 has awarded the construction contract for Minnekhada School and 
construction is anticipated to begin in the next few weeks. For more 
information, please see the Minnekhada Middle website.   

 
École Moody Middle 
School of the Arts 
 

Construction 
Construction is nearing completion and occupancy is expected in the next 
few weeks. For more updates, please see the school website.  

 
Smiling Creek 
Elementary 
 

Construction 
Construction is well underway. Interior finishings and exterior works are 
occurring, weather permitting. For more information, please see the 
Smiling Creek Elementary website.  

École Moody Middle – February 2018 

 École Banting Middle School – February 2018  

Smiling Creek Elementary – February 2018 

Minister of Education announced $24.3 for SD43 to 
seismically replace Irvine Elementary – January 2018 
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